
This second issue of 2012 includes 11 original research articles, 2 case reports, 2 review articles and 2 letters 
to the editor. A recent increase in research projects conducted on arthropods and the diseases they cause in 
humans and animals is visible in our country. Climate changes and related environmental and human behavioral 
changes with regard to possible threats in the near future, have caused an increase in interest in vectors and 
diseases transmitted by vectors in different regions of world, especially in Europe. Progress parallel to this and 
an increasing number of related research in our country is pleasing for us.

With the expectation of receiving more Letters to the Editor, which are an index of the attention our published 
articles receive, I present my respects and hope that this issue will be useful to your scientific researches and 
archives

Prof. Dr. Yusuf ÖZBEL
Editor-in-Chief
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